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I am writing in support of this bill.  Access to mental health treatment is an enormous factor in 
decreasing the cost of bills for physical health concerns.  There are panels I cannot afford to be 
on because they reimburse so poorly.  The subscribers to those providers are denied access to 
the range of clinicians they might otherwise be able to access.  Delayed access to mental 
health care increases physical health complaints and costs.  This bill will go far to reducing 
overall costs for insurance companies.

Thank you,

Jan Jacobs, Psy.D.
Licensed Psychologist
541-292-0900
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